Law School of Harvard University

Cambridge 38, Mass.

October 9, 1952

Dear Professor Calamandrei:

At the meeting at Brussels I promised to send you the name of the young lawyer from Florence who was at the Law School last year as a graduate student. His name is Sergio Neri.

I very much enjoyed talking to you in Brussels and look forward to seeing you either in Cambridge or Florence some time in the future.

Sincerely yours,

Robert R. Bowie

Prof. avv. Piero Calamandrei Firenze-Borgo Albizi 14 Florence Italy